
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005 

2. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 The Board received a deputation from Mr Ron Fensom (Paparua RSA) on a proposal to undertake 

ground enhancement work around the War Memorial on Halswell Domain. 
 
 The Board resolved to support, in principle, the proposal for a flagpole and associated enhancement 

works at the Halswell War Memorial site, and requested staff to provide a report to the Environment 
Committee on the proposal. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


